
Fulbright-Hays �
2017 summer seminar in 

Jordan and Israel�
 �

Now Accepting Applications!�
�Mississippi State University has been awarded a grant through the U.S. 

Dept. of Education Fulbright-Hays program to support Middle Eastern 
Studies at MSU. Our project will bring MSU students, faculty, and local 

K-12 teachers to Israel and Jordan for 4.5 weeks in Summer, 2017 to 
learn about the region through the lens of museums, memory, and 
heritage. During our time abroad, participants will visit museums, 

archaeological sites, and universities and will meet with museum staff, 
cultural heritage professionals, archaeologists, and Middle East scholars. �

�
All MSU faculty, graduate students, �

and sophomores, juniors, & seniors are eligible to apply�
Applications are due January 15, 2017�

�
�
�

Find out more at: �
middleeasternstudies.msstate.edu�

or contact Dr. Kate McClellan (kmcclellan@anthro.msstate.edu) �
or Dr. Jimmy Hardin (jimmy.hardin@msstate.edu) for more information�
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